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A health teacher at Brookfield Central High School recently gave 
students a survey seeking their responses to a series of lurid sexual 
questions, including inquiries about the number of times students had 
multiple sex partners and whether they performed specific sexual 
acts.   The survey was sent to the students online meaning the 
responses and the survey itself may still be on computers belonging to 
kids or others. 
  
A parent addressed the issue at a recent meeting of the Elmbrook 
School Board but board members sat mute and didn’t respond.   Since 
then, however, the survey has been shared widely among Brookfield 
parents, many of whom have complained to school officials.   The 
school principal, Brett Gruetzmacher, has sent an email to parents 
acknowledging the survey was inappropriate and apologized for it.  He 
stated the school will take steps to make sure nothing like this happens 
again. 
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